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Nick Zika has completed the results of the smoke free survey of 592 residents in 2003.. 

 To summarize: 

  

* 592 residents completed the survey 

* 82% of respondents indicated they prefer to live on a smoke-free floor 

* 75% of respondents indicated they prefer to live in a smoke-free hall 

* 72% indicated BSU should add more smoke-free floors 

* 52% indicated all residence halls at BSU should be smoke-free 

* When asked which halls should include more smoke free floors, the results were fairly 

evenly spread out: 

Birch (14%), Linden (15%), Maple (18%), Oak (20%), Pine (14%, Tamarack (18%) 

  

Based on this survey, I am recommending we change the following floors to smoke free 

designation for the 2004-2005 academic year: 

  

Birch:  2A (current) 3A (current) - do not add additional floors 

Linden:  Currently no smoke-free floors.  Add 1A, 2A, 1B and 3B as smoke-free 

Maple:  1A & 2A (current) 1B & 2B (current).  Add 3A and 3B as smoke-free 

Oak:  1C, 2C, 3C & 4C (current).  Add 1A and 1B as smoke free 

Pine:  Currently no smoke-free floors.  Add 1st and 2nd floors as smoke-free. 

Tamarack:  4, 5, 10 & 11 (current).  Add 6 & 7 as smoke free. 

This would bring our total smoke-free floors to 26. 
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